Plymouth Township Environmental Advisory Group Meeting Minutes

May 17, 2016

The next big event coming up is the Plymouth Township Day on June 3 and will be raffling off a compost bucket for those who stop by the EAB booth. This is the 25th anniversary of the Township Day. We will seek input from the public relative to trail planning and asking for input on ways to communicate better with

We will be looking at improving the township web site and planning improvements to communicate the Environmental Advisory Board-related news and information more effectively.